
PREFACE 

The Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade commissioned a study to 
examine future trends with respect to small arms and light weapons, together with their possible 
consequences for arms control and non-proliferation efforts. This report stemmed from that 
study. 

The views expressed in this report are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect 
the views or positions of the Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade or of the 
Government of Canada. 
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